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Date: December 3, 2020 
 
To: North York Community Council –City Clerk's Office-Secretariat 
     
From: Councillor John Filion 
 
Subject: Seeking clarification about Cummer Station 
 
 
SUMMARY:  
 
In recent months there has been informal talk about a reduction in stations on the northern part of  
 
Line 1. Many planning decisions have been made based on the assumption of a Cummer station,  
 
and applications for high density development are currently with City Planning staff and the Local  
 
Planning Appeal Tribunal (LPAT) with density requests based on the proposed subway station.  To  
 
deal with these applications it is essential to know, without delay, whether a station is to be built at  
 
Cummer 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
1. City Council direct that, in light of the ongoing planning studies and appeals in North York, that the  
 
Executive Director, Transit Expansion seek written confirmation from Metrolinx regarding the status of  
 
Cummer Station to advise the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning no later than January 31,  
 
2021. 
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